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May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy New Year and 

welcome back to the Spring term. 

 
BOOK FAYRE 

A book fayre will be held in the school hall at 3.00pm on Monday 22nd and Tuesday 

23rd January.  Please feel free to come in and have a look at the books on sale. 

 

INSPIRATION WEEK  

Our inspiration Week this term will be held the week beginning 5th February.  We will 

be making valentines craft and as part of our enterprise project, we will be making 

and selling valentines biscuits.  These will be available to buy for 50p.  Please send 

50p in a named envelope if you would like to buy your child’s biscuits. 

 

DINNER MONEY REMINDER 

Please note that all dinner money needs to be paid in advance. 

Full time children’s dinner money needs to be paid on Monday mornings.  If you are 

paying for the term, please bring in the money on the first day your child is in 

Nursery.  If parents chose to pay weekly, dinner money needs to be paid on the first 

day your child is in.  If dinner money is not received on those days your child will need 

to bring in a packed lunch for the rest of the week.  Please make sure you put money 

in a securely sealed named money bag or envelope.  Thank you.  

 

CLOTHING 

Just a reminder to send your child with appropriate clothing for the weather – warm 

coats, hats, gloves, scarfs and wellies.  All clothing should be named. 

 

PARKING 

We ask you to respect the safety zone at the front of the school in order to keep all 

children in our community safe. Please also ensure that you do not park in the 

designated spaces by the Queensway flats, as these are for residents only. 

 

DIARY DATES 

12th, 13th , 14th and 15th March 2018  - Stay and chat sessions. 

20th March 2018 at 9.00am   - Easter Songs. 

 

HALF TERM 

School will close at 3.00pm on Friday 9th February 2018 and reopen on Monday 19th 

February 2018 at 9.00am. 
 


